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Greetings, Tena Koutou, Kia Orana, Talofa Lava, Fakalofa Lahi Atu, Malo e Lelei,
Hola, Namaste, Ni Hao, Xin Chao.

Dear Parents/Caregivers Term 3 - Week 3

COMMUNICATION OUTAGE
Next Tuesday and Wednesday, i.e. 16th and 17th of August
all of the wireless access points in the school will be
replaced.  When this occurs our network will be down.

We will not be able to send or receive emails at this time
and can only hope that our telephone system is not
affected as well. We will not be ignoring anyone, just
unable to receive communications.

CHANGE OF TEACHER IN ROOM 5
Today we farewell Ms Manning who is moving on
after five and a half years at our school. We thank
her for all of her work at Leabank and wish her well
at her new school.  You will be missed by us all

Next Monday, the new teacher Ms Ansin will begin
teaching in Room 5. Ms Ansin has taught here
before and is returning to Leabank after a few
years away.

PHOTOLIFE CLASS, INDIVIDUAL AND SIBLING PHOTOS
Class photos, Portrait and sibling photos will all be taken on
Wednesday 24th August at 9:00am. The process for ordering
photos has changed. School will no longer be taking orders
or handling photo money.

Students will be issued a unique photo code or classroom code for their photos
that parents can use to order and pay online. All these go directly to
Photolife.



DAFFODIL DAY
Daffodil Day symbolises hope for all New Zealanders impacted by
cancer. Last week we have started our Gold Coin Daffodil day
donations. Your donations will go towards providing a wide range
of support services, education and awareness programmes plus
fund vital research into the causes and treatment of all types of cancer.

BOARD OF TRUSTEES ELECTION
Nominations are invited for the election of five parent
representatives to the Board of Trustees.

A nomination form and a notice calling for nominations have
been posted to all eligible voters. You can nominate another
person to stand as a candidate, or you can nominate yourself.

Nominations close at noon next week on Wednesday 17th August 2022 and
may be accompanied by a signed candidate statement and photograph. The
voting roll is open for inspection at the school and can be viewed during
normal school hours. There will also be a list of candidates‘
names, as they come to hand, for inspection at the school.

Lei Tuliakiono
Returning officer

TERM 3 UPCOMING EVENTS
Wednesday 24th August - Photolife (Class Photo & Portrait Photos)

Friday 26th August - School Fun Run

- Yellow Daffodil Day (Gold Coin for a Daffidol)

- Caught Being Good Assembly

4th September - 10th September - Tongan Language Week
13th September - 19th September - Te Wiki o Te Reo Maori
25th September - 1st October - Tuvalu Language Week

Yours sincerely

R W Maddren
Principal
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CHRIS DUFFY, SOCIAL WORKER in SCHOOL 027 652 2565
chrisd@leabank.school.nz 09 267 6936 (ext 209)
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